
 

 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 

To: VFW Members 

 
From:  Rick Butler, Membership Director 

 
Date: October 7, 2020 

 
Re: CIC Membership Program Change 

 
 

October 7, 2020 update to the CIC program, please see below and refer to page 8 

of the attached membership program under important notes.  This is the current 

version of the 2020-2021 membership program and replaces any previous 

edition.  

 
1.   Requirement to purchase Buddy Poppies has been removed from the Post Criteria to achieve All-
American. 
 


